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RE: Avista Corporation, Pacific Power & Light Company, and Puget Sound Energy 

2018 Energy and Emissions Intensity Reports,  

Dockets UE-190444, UE-190451, and UE-190423 

 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On May 28, 2019, Puget Sound Energy filed with the Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission (Commission) its annual Energy and Emissions Intensity (EEI) 

report for 2018 in accordance with Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 480-109-300. 

On May 30, 2019, Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities filed its 2018 EEI report, and on 

May 31, 2019, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power) filed its 2018 EEI report. 

On August 5, 2019, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter stating that it had reviewed all 

three EEI reports (Reports), and that it recommends the Commission acknowledge them.  

The Commission has reviewed the Reports, and acknowledges that they comply with the 

requirements of WAC 480-109-300.  

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


